
MEETING NOTES of the 
El DORADO COUNTY 

INTEGRATED NATURAL RESOURCES MANAGEMENT PLAN 
STAKEHOLDERS ADVISORY COMMITTEE (ISAC) 

August 5, 2010 
 

Members in Attendance: Kathye Russell 
Jamie Beutler Cindy Shaffer 
Kimberly Beal*   
Art Marinaccio Others in Attendance: 
John Zentner Jordan Postlewait, SEA 
 Rick Lind, SEA 
Members Absent: Fraser Shilling, Ph.D., SEA 
Chris Alarcon Danny Marquis, RCD 
David Bolster Peter Maurer, EDC 
Bill Center  
Francesca Loftis *arrived late 
  
  
Chair John Zentner called the August 5, 2010, meeting to order at 1:12 p.m.  
 
A. Approval of Minutes 
 
There was no quorum to conduct Committee business.  Approval of Minutes will be 
continued to later in the agenda if an additional member arrives.  Peter Maurer explained 
that due to budget and staffing reductions, clerical staff would no longer be available for 
the committee meetings and that the minutes would only reflect actions taken by the 
committee through formal motions.    
 
 
B.   Public Comment 
 
There was no comment from the public. 
 
 
C. INRMP 
  
C.2 Recommendation to Board of Supervisors on Draft Indicator Species Report.  
Chair Zetner opened the discussion of the draft report.  Jordan Postlewait provided an 
overview of the process used to develop the report and the selection of indicator species.  
In general, at least two species were identified for each habitat type found within the 
study area. 
 
Kim Beal arrived at 1:35. 
 
As there was no quorum, no action was taken. 
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C.3 Continued discussion of connectivity and corridors.  Frasier Shilling made a 
presentation on the corridor information.  No action was taken. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:07 p.m. 
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